
   
 

   
 

 
To Agencies, Businesses and Organizations:  

Fillmore Central School will be hosting their Wellness Fair on Tuesday, April 26th.  FCS will host the event during the FCS 
Arts Festival from 6-8pm. The main purpose of this event will be to provide useful health-related information to our 
community. Our hope is community members will be able to obtain knowledge and seek services to improve their 
overall health and well-being (physical, mental, financial, etc.).  We are hoping to provide our community with hands-on 
and engaging activities that encourage healthy decisions.   

If you would like to promote your agency, businesses or organization at our Wellness Fair, please complete the bottom 
of the sheet and return it to Miss Bailey by April 1st (email or call).  

If you have any further questions, you can contact Kassi Bailey at kbailey@fillmorecsd.org or 567-2270.  

We hope to see you April 26th! 

 

Sincerely, 

Miss Bailey, LMSW 

School Social Worker  
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